Virginia Beach Task Force on Aging

Minutes August 9, 2018
The Virginia Beach Task Force on Aging met on August 9 at Our Lady of Perpetual Help. President, Mikelle Rappaport called the meeting to order and thanked our hosts for the delicious breakfast provided. Jackie Burke welcomed everyone to Our Lady of Perpetual Help.
After introductions of members, Treasurer, Jackie Burke, reported that we currently have a balance of $1945.42 and 71 paid members.  Ginny Brown, Membership Committee, distributed membership applications to our guests and invited them to join the Task Force. Five new guest attended the meeting. The cost is $40 with over 90% of that money donated to charities that support our area seniors. 
Lisa Burkett introduced our speaker Tom Knox, SeniorCrop, “Planning the Unexpected.” Tom has dedicated his life to helping seniors after seeing firsthand his beloved grandparents suffer needlessly in their senior years and the family burdened with their care. He vowed to Change the Way America Ages to help others avoid the overwhelming pitfalls of caring for loved ones, navigating the Long Term Care System, while keeping them at home. Seniorcorp has now over 300 employees in Southeastern Virginia and has developed new services and technologies that will help families nationwide. 
We reminded our members about the Senior Day at Harbor Park after the meeting!  

The meeting was adjourned. The next meeting will be held on Thursday, September 13  at The Crossings at Independance located at 2077 S. Independence Blvd. Breakfast will begin at 8:30 followed by our meeting with Guest Speaker,  Jeff Bell, Pastor Providence Presbyterian Church “The Work Camp Experience”
Respectfully 
